Congress of the United States Washington, DC 20515

January 31, 2023

Vivian Lowery Derryck 1501 Farragut Street N.W. Washington, D.C. 20011

Dear Madam:

I would like to express my deepest gratitude for the support of *The Concerned Citizens Defending Democracy (CCDD)* during the January 6 Commission. Your work is very important to the people we all serve. It helps maintain the continuity of our commitment to serving the community and our country.

Your support makes a big difference in the work that I do. The Concerned Citizens Defending Democracy (CCDD) is an organization that believes in leadership and accountability of leaders and citizens. This organization has exemplified commitment and loyalty to our Constitution and democracy. CCDD will continue to fight for our democracy.

Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Congressman Bennie G. Thompson